StarNet Distance Learning

10/10/2008

Meeting Minutes
I. Student Contract was discussed.  It was decided that we should add a line to the contract (same language as the guidelines) about fiscal responsibilities for damages.  The group present felt that making “students” responsible sent an important message, and implied that if the student is a minor, the parent/guardian are also responsible.
II. The videos clips Jeff found on the twice website were reviewed and the group liked the videos.  Melissa will try and clip the videos down to save time during the presentation.
III. We are scheduled to present at the November 19th Superintendents Roundtable at 9:00-9:15am.
a. Curriculum directors, business officials, and technology directors will be invited to participate in the presentation, and explore the equipment after the presentation is over.

b. ID Solutions is bring LifeSize high def codec, camera, microphone, speakers and cables and will be present for the meeting to support the hardware.  
c. City Animation is lending us two high definition projectors for the presentation.
d. Please see the “Superintendent’s Roundtable Presentation” document for further details

IV. Important information and assignments for the Distance Learning group:

a. November 18th at 1:00pm we will be having a last meeting to rehearse and go over final details of the presentation.

b. Please review the Superintendent’s Roundtable Presentation and:

i. Check if you have already been assigned a role

ii. Provide any feedback or comments on the program

iii. Let me know if you are interested in presenting any of the sections

iv. Review each of the questions the presenters will ask (noted by a “?” at the beginning of the sentence.  Ideally we would like audience members to provide answers to these queries, however, if no answers are offered, it is up to the Distance Learning group to fill in those answers.

v. Identify whether your district would be interested in being one of the Pilot schools, and if so, what you would be interested in

c. Please review the Student Contract and let us know if there are any other changes.
Next meeting is scheduled for November 18th at 1:00pm at IISD – TEC 411 (& CACC Media area).
